
 *NEW* Open Campus Student Hours 

 Aspire is excited to open our campus to students on Tuesday, 
 Wednesday, and Thursday - beginning at 8:30 AM until 3:30 PM 

 Parents/Guardians can drop off any Kindergarten through 

 12th-grade Aspire student during that time, and a certified teacher 

 will be available to assist students with 

 attending zooms or completing school work. 

 Students should bring their own *nut-free* lunch/snack if 
 they are staying through lunchtime. 


